
FRIENDSHIP BLOOMS – A NEW REGULAR FEATURE
 

Families and friends are precious – they are people to be 
appreciated, admired and loved.  All Things Local has joined forces 
with Sue Hopkins (pictured) from The Flower Shop in Horsley 
Woodhouse to offer readers the chance to show their appreciation 
for a fellow member of the community – whether it be a friend or 
family member.

“I decided I wanted to give my very good friend Caroline Toombs 
from Kilburn the first ever “Friendship Blooms” bouquet.  Over the 
last few weeks, Caroline has spent many an evening and weekend 
alone with her young daughter Millicent (Millie) whilst daddy, Lee 
has been at our house fitting a new kitchen.  In addition, whilst 
we’ve been without essential kitchen facilities in our own home, 
Caroline has been the perfect hostess by cooking the most delicious 
meals night after night despite juggling her own job and caring for 
Millie.  Thank you Caroline, you’re an angel”.  
Karyn Milner, Publisher, All Things Local.

Nominating is easy. All you have to do is state in no more than 100 
words who you are nominating, which area they live in and your 
reason for nominating them, no matter how small it may be.

The person receiving the flowers must live within the distribution 
area of All Things Local (Listed on front cover). Write your 
nomination on a piece of paper and post to Friendship Blooms, All 
Things Local, 74 Woodhouse Road, Kilburn, Belper, Derbyshire DE56 
0NA or email your nomination to karyn@allthingslocal.co.uk putting
 Friendship Blooms as the subject. Please include your full name, 
address and telephone number on your nomination.

SHOW YOUR APPRECIATION FOR A FRIEND OR FAMILY MEMBER AND 
SURPRISE THEM WITH A FRESH BOUQUET OF FLOWERS.

Closing date for nominations for the next issue: Monday 7 January 2008
Caroline Toombs & Little Millie

Sue Hopkins from The Flower Shop
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